
From: David Silverman  
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Motion by Councillor Beros 
 
Dear Mayor and Members of Council, 
I hereby request that my vehement opposition to Councillor Bero's motion to amend a current 
bylaw that speaks to residential driveway parking be duly noted. 
Regretfully I cannot be in attendance today and would appreciate an opportunity to address the 
Mayor and Members of Council in the event this moves forward for further consideration. 
Many thanks in advance and I look forward to hearing from you with the next steps at your 
earliest convenience. 
Yours truly, 
David Silverman, 
 


